The Northampton County Electoral Board met on Thursday, January 3, 2019 in the Voter Registration Office in Eastville.

PRESENT: Ralph Orzo, Chair Joanne Fitchett, Vice Chair JoAnn Clark, Secretary

The meeting was called to order by the Chair at 10:40~A.M. Ralph Orzo, Chair, made the invocation.

The minutes of the Electoral Board meeting held on Thursday, December 6, having been reviewed by the board were approved and signed.

Board and registrar discussed the upcoming VEBA conference in March. All board members plan to go.

Board and registrar discussed the plans to re-enroll all Officers of Election at the February meeting.

Chairman moved that the Board meet on February 7, 2019, at 10:30 A.M. All present voted yes. Motion was unanimously passed.

	JoAnn Clark,	Secretary	